
K9  Trials  coming  to  South
Lake Tahoe
The South Lake Tahoe Police Canine Association will be hosting
the 5th annual K9 Trials Sept. 21-22.

The narcotics trials are that Friday are not open to the
public.

The patrol dog competition will be at the Babe Ruth Little
League Field on the Saturday beginning at 8am.

Contact  Sgt.  Josh  Adler  at  (530)  208.6243  or  at
jadler@cityofslt.us to advertise in the event program or if
you have questions questions.
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